
 
The Flipped Classroom Learning (blended model) 
begins on Monday, September 14th.  As a reminder, 
students in the WEST group, (last names A-K) will 
return on Monday, September 14th and those in 
the SALEM group (last names L-Z) will return on 
Tuesday, September 15th.  The WEST group will 
attend school full days on Monday/Wednesday and 
the SALEM group will attend full days on 
Tuesday/Thursday. See the schedule below for 
more details. Panther Time, Distance Learning and 
Homeroom will continue on Fridays.  Student 
attendance is required for our Friday Homeroom 
Zoom Check-In.  

We will be running a special schedule the first day 
of in-person classes.  See the schedule below.  
Students will begin their day with their homeroom 
teacher.  As a reminder, students are asked to wear 
a mask and maintain the 6-foot social distancing 
requirement. 

We are looking forward to the excitement that 
comes with having students in our building again. 
Although it’s been a busy two weeks, it’s been 
entirely too quiet around here! 

Mike Malott 
Principal 
#WeAreWS

Schedule for September 14 & September 15

Flipped Classroom Learning Schedule

When is my child too sick for school?  

Follow the guidance below for determining if your 
child to too ill to be in school.  
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Lifetouch Photos are 
scheduled for Monday 
September, 28  and October 8
2020 assuming we will be 
running our flipped learning 
schedule.  

Macbook Insurance Reminder  
Any families that would like to purchase
laptop insurance must have their laptops evaluated for 
damage by our IT Department prior to
being allowed to purchase insurance.  Please call the 
main office of the high school to set up a time to have 
your computer evaluated. 

Need Technology Help? 
Having issues with your computer or internet 
connections?  Contact the Technology Team at 
www.wsalem.k12.wi.us > Families > Technology Help

West Salem High School 
Update for September 11, 2020

Our water fountains will be shut off 
during the school day.  However, our 
bottle filling stations are fully 
operational.  Students are reminded to 
bring see through water bottles for 
filling up their bottles between classes.  
Alternately, they may purchase water 
from our ala carte lines.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10rJuh0QxmBOfYN3uRv3OwKf2Y-3adlkx2FxsjBU8CRk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EpkBu_C9hzMZNuIv2vtGrKtijRvlc0Xndf-_evcSSxk/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us

